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LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Relay on the Greenway

To the editor: We recently held a Relay
For Life fundraiser, Relay On the (Okla-
waha) Greenway, on St. Patrick’s Day
tobenefit American Cancer Society
research. The event entailed aleisurely
“amble & ramble” along the scenic
Oklawaha Greenway. We had beautiful
weather and a good turnout!

Both Hendersonville Fun Friends and
the Hendersonville Women'’s Club want
to thank all who donated or participated in
this event, as well as the local merchants
and organizations who publicized this
fundraiser (including the Times-News).

A special thank you goes to the city of
Hendersonville and Henderson County,
which developed and continually maintain
and improve this treasured community
resource and popular venue — the Okla-
waha Greenway!

John Evers
Hendersonville
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